
 

Village Environment. 

 
•  “As you can see, after our test planting at the triangle at the top of Park Lane last 

year, we are following our resolution to move towards a wild, greener and less 
labour intensive scheme. We have left the grass areas to grow longer and seed to 
encourage wildlife and plant diversity, though we will still cut, though not as 
short, at strategic times of the year. We are in the process of changing planters to 
decrease the need to water, and planting up with perennials in a unified scheme 
through the High Street and Halstead Road.  
 

• We will be undertaking a review through the summer. Please take the time to 
vote ‘Yes’ to let us know we have your support in taking this trial forward. ‘No’ if 
you think that we should not be looking at change in our Village husbandry.” 
 
 

Voting:- Yes 497 No 265 

 

FROM THIS RESULT WE ARE TAKING FORWARD OUR PLANS FOR A CHANGE TO OUR 
CURRENT PLANTING PROGRAMMES. 


